
Fontaines D.C announce a new album ahead of huge festival performances this year

Fontaines D.C have announced their fourth album ‘Romance’, alongside an announcement
of their tour of the UK and Ireland later this year.

Fans of Fontaines D.C can cancel the countdown for new music, as the Irish born five piece
have announced their newest album ‘Romance’ being released this summer. The band have
stated they are moving away from the Irish “diaspora” that enveloped their previous hit
album ‘Skinty Fia’, and are instead holding a lens to romanticism.

They’ve come a long way since their debut album ‘Dogrel’ which permeated the Irish music
scene with wonders such as ‘Boys in the Better Land’ and ‘Liberty Belle’. Following this was
‘A Hero’s Death’, and ‘Skinty Fia’ which moved away from the band’s focus on Irishness and
focused on detachment. Their aims of constructing idealism and romance are becoming
transparent as they’re displaying the brilliant journey of the band’s sound through their
albums which only get better.

In addition to their new album, the post-punk band spontaneously released a new disco-rock
single ‘Starburster’, along with a 2000s-esque music video, which does not disappoint. With
100k streams in two days, it seems there should be much excitement for the remaining
album that will undoubtedly rock the charts.

After growing their fame through slots at huge festivals nationally and globally, such as
Glastonbury, Reading and Leeds and Rock en Seine, the big shot band are releasing their
new album ‘Romance’ August 23rd, just in time for festival season and only one day before
their second appearance at Reading and Leeds festival. The anticipated album follows the
wildly successful ‘Skinty Fia’, released in 2022 and taking them across the world and charts.

To add to the eagerness for the album, Fontaines D.C have released a tour in support of the
new album, organising performances across the UK and Ireland that are likely to sell out
quickly. Support for their tour is from the fantastic DIIV and Sorry, enhancing what is already
shaping up to be an exciting year for the band and their fans. Those who want tickets can
pre-order the album to gain access to the presale, or try for tickets in the general onsale 26th
April at 10am. However, if the desire to see them live is too great, listeners can see them at
Glastonbury festival and Reading and Leeds festival, both of which are taking place later this
summer, but tickets are selling fast so be quick!

Unsurprisingly, with their unique sound and shining talent, Fontaines D.C are pervading the
music industry globally and it’s clear that 2024 is shaping up to be a very exciting year for
them. With festival slots, tours and albums, it’s likely that ‘Fontaines D.C’ will become a
household name.


